
Swedish hedge fund Pecunia reopens to new
investors, welcomes new co-manager

The Swedish equity hedge fund Pecunia has reopened to new investors in February after having
been closed for more than two years. Manager and company owner Ragnhild Wiborg has hired
former Orkla fund management head Håvard Nesheim as co-manager.

https://hedgenordic.com/2007/03/swedish-hedge-fund-pecunia-reopens-to-new-investors-welcomes-new-co-manager/
https://hedgenordic.com/2007/03/swedish-hedge-fund-pecunia-reopens-to-new-investors-welcomes-new-co-manager/

